
Addendum 

LA01/2016/0299/O 

Outline Planning Permission 
 

 

Update 

 

The agent submitted additional information to Planning following the 

completion and circulation of the Committee Report.  This comprises a 

letter from Mr Aidan McCann. This letter advises that: 

 He has supplied Mr Darren McGill (applicant) with livery ranging 

from one to four horses over the period of the last six years. 

 

While this information indicates that Mr McGill has been supplied livery, 

it does not demonstrate that there has been the commercial scale of 

activity required to satisfy the policy requirements of CTY 10 of PPS 21 

Sustainable Development in the Countryside.  Therefore the 

recommendation to refuse remains as before.   

 


